
 

 

¡Hola! We are excited to offer a FREE Before-School club at Elisa Nelson called SPLASH 
(Spanish Language Academy for School and Home). It is only open to current ENE 5th Grade 
Students. Our goal is for your child to have a positive, fun experience with a second language 
through learning simple vocabulary, singing, music, and culture. This program offers practice 
in BASIC Spanish skills such as colors, numbers, family members, phrases, etc.  
 
SPLASH at Elisa Nelson will be held weekly on Wednesdays from 7:30-8:15am. Classes will run 
for two 10-week sessions for a total of 20 weeks starting on Wednesday, September 13, 2023 
and will be held in Sra. Carter's classroom. The club is limited to 18 students in 5th Grade, and 
weekly participation is expected. Last year, we had a long waiting list of students, so please 
only apply if your child is 100% committed to attending weekly! 
 
This program was developed by Pinellas County Spanish teachers with the district Office of 
World Languages. The materials and lessons were originally developed for the district’s 
longstanding, successful FLES (Foreign Language in the Elementary School) program available 
in several magnet schools. Access to videos and extra practice for home will be available to 
students as well. 
 
If interested, please fill out the application no later than Wednesday, September 6, 2023. 
Please enter information for every area on the application, especially the email section, as 
this will be used as the main form of communication to receive SPLASH updates and 
opportunities. 
 
I look forward to working with your child and offering a positive, second language 
experience! 
 
Apply HERE or use the QR code below: https://forms.office.com/r/Pf81u0CJaq  

CarterSu@PCSB.org 
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